
From: Roebuck, William  Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 10:24 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR 
 

Dear Hamilton Clerk, 
 
I am writing in support of the Council's decision to Freeze the Urban Boundary.  I believe this 
was the right decision not only for these times but also for posterity. 
Clearly we must protect the environment especially carefully in view of the destruction already 
wrought, and proposed, by the current Ontario government with such ventures as Hwy 
413  and road through Holland Marsh. 
This same government's demand that the urban boundary be expanded is in the same category 
-- designed as a gift to the developers, their cronies.   
For that purpose is the government's projection of population growth.  It should not be 
believed. 
Once done, the destruction cannot be reversed.  Do not put us in the position of regretting the 
destruction we might wreak for the sake of reckless profiteers and short-sighted government. 
 
Respectfully, 
Graham Roebuck 
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